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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 21-22, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Bill Eacho (RIP)

Requested By:  Dru Adkins (Butch in spirit)
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Angela Marble (RIP)

Requested By:  Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Marble
WEEK OF
APRIL 23-27, 2018
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass   


Intention:  Linus Riehle (RIP)

Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Tuesday

No Mass
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Jacqueline Anne White Willett (RIP)

Requested By:  Bruce & Trudy Vanderhoof
WEEKEND OF
APRIL 28-29, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Barbara & Arthur Davis (RIP)
   Requested By:  The Fitzpatrick Family
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  For the First Communion Students
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.



Donated by:  JoAnn & Ed Kizer

In honor of:  of God's blessing on our marriage 

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
April 23-29, 2018
In Memory Betty Shalaski and Connie Francis

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Offertory Totals
Actual donations 4/15/2018: $7,237.26
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 392
Other donations 4/15/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $110.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,601.00
"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
EASTER OFFERINGS
The Easter Season presents a wonderful opportunity for St. Therese to thank those individuals and families that support the church throughout the year with their time, talent, and financial contributions.  And, with services well attended during this season, it is also a good opportunity to extend a warm welcome to our new and returning congregation members.  We hope that you also will be generous with your time and financial support.  To assist everyone in making the consistent offerings that are so important to us, we are pleased to offer the option of giving electronically.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info to help us continue to receive consistent donations.  May Christ’s light shine upon you and your families!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts. 
 “There are laminated reusable e-giving cards available in a bowl in the commons for you to drop into the offertory at Mass if you wish.”
APRIL SECOND COLLECTIONS

April 21 & 22 Catholic Virginian
BINGO UPDATE

On April 9, Bingo attendance included 23 players (4 parishioners) and 11 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $510.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $4,073.01 for the kitchen/pantry floor.  Join us and play the new Star Progressive; bingo on the star and win the jackpot!
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions, please call Milton     694-7500

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

The Blessed Sacrament is exposed each Wednesday evening from 6:30 – 7:30 PM in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel.  All are welcome to visit the Lord with song, evening prayer and silent adoration.

Contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org for questions or more information.

2018 ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL:  

BUILDING OUR FAMILY OF FAITH
    Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have raised $6955 on a target of $20,500 putting us at 37.4% of our collected target.  If you have already made your 2018 Appeal gift, please accept our gratitude for your commitment.  53.76% of our target goal has been pledged/raised.
    If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our parish office.  You can also donate securely online, as well as learn more about the ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting http://richmondcatholicfoundation.org/giving/annual-appeal/.  Please join us in supporting the 2018 Annual Appeal.


NATIONAL CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION
April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month.  There is no better time than the Easter season to celebrate the protection of our most valuable gift from God- our children.  For information about the Diocese of Richmond child protection policies programs and assistance for victim survivors please visit http://www.richmonddiocese.org/safe-environment 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATION
On this Good Shepherd Sunday we celebrate the World Day of Prayer for Vocations.  Pray for vocations to the priesthood, especially for our diocese.  If you are considering such a vocation, call Father Michael Boehling at (804) 359-5661, or write mboehling@richmond.org.



ST. THERESE INTERNATIONAL DINNER
Be sure to sign up for our Pentecostal Dinner.  Look for the poster in the commons and sign up to join with your St. Therese community to celebrate our diverse backgrounds.  Dinner will be on May 19th after the 5:00 PM Mass.  Bring your favorite dish from whatever exotic country your ancestors are from…or you have visited….or you have an interest in.
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       SOCIAL MINISTRY          [image: image8.png]



Earth Day
“The Earth is our environment to protect and our garden to tend to.” – Pope Francis

· Recycle -  paper, plastic, glass, cans, and cartridges from printers, fax and copiers

· Use cloth towels instead of paper

· Use reusable water bottles, coffee mugs, and shopping bags

· Replace incandescent light bulbs with energy efficient CFL or LED bulbs

· Turn off and unplug electronics when not being used

· Fix leaky faucets; take shorter showers; use a water saver shower head

MAKE ONE SMALL CHANGE – IT COULD HAVE A HUGE IMPACT!

PARISH COUNCIL ELECTION DATE CHANGED

Parish Council Election date has changed to the weekend of May 5 and 6.  Voting will take place during all the Masses.  All parishioners 16 years of age or older are eligible to vote.  Three new members will be elected to Parish Council during this election.  Information about nominees is displayed in the Commons.  Please read about them so you are able to make an informed choice on May 5 and 6.  If you will be out of town the weekend of the election, please contact Cheryl Davis at cheyldavis50@gmail.com to vote before May 6.
SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY BBQ

The annual Small Christian Community BBQ benefitting the Bread for Life Community Food Pantry is Thursday, May 24; at the Ware River Yacht Club.  Tickets are $25 per person.  Tickets go on sale in the commons April 28 – 29 and will be available each weekend through May 20.  BBQ includes pulled pork BBQ, rolls, baked beans, cole slaw, beverages and deserts.  Contact Kim Greene at              804-695-0717 for more information.
SHOOT FOR FIVE PHOTOGRAPHY

Shoot for Five Photography has generously offered to support our Youth Mission trip to Dulce, NM by hosting a Mother’s Day Fundraiser at Brent & Becky’s bulbs on Saturday, April 28, from 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  Mini photo sessions will be offered for 15 minutes per session and include 8 to 10 edited images and print release.  These can be mommy and me or just children to give as gifts.  The cost is $50 with $30 going to support our Youth Mission trip.  Schedule a session today and help us fundraise while getting amazing photos of your family!  Contact Angie Kline at 804-832-6330 or mom2hancjhe@gmail.com to schedule your session. 
“I am the good shepherd.”
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